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TERM 3 WEEK 4 

 
16th August 

2023 
 

DIARY DATES 
 
 
 
 
21/8 – 25/8/23 
Book Week – Read, 
Grow, Inspire 
 
22/8/23 
Book Week Parade 
9.30am 
 
1/9/23 
Year 2/3/4 Assembly 
 
4/9/23 
Student Free Day 
 
12/9/23 
Governing Council 
Meeting 7pm 
 
19/9 – 15/9/23 
Year 2/3/4 Camp 
 

     
 

 

Learning continues at full swing around the classes, with excellent engagement by our 
students. It is great to see our students continually giving their best efforts at improving their 
skills and knowledge. 
 
Site Improvement Work 
During the Student Free Day on Monday, our staff participated in professional learning 
around goal setting and student conferencing to increase Learning Agency as part of our 
Brightpath work. It was great to have Glenda from Brightpath on site to provide the training. 
Staff also spent time assessing and moderating writing samples. Next steps will be to conduct 
writing conferences with students to develop personalised writing goals. 
 
Children’s University 
Participants must keep working on completing hours if they wish to graduate this year. Please 
send passports to school to have hours signed off. The platform has a huge collection of 
activities for students to complete. Log in details are inside your child’s passport. 
 
Not many participating students have claimed their 10 hours for After School Sports (football, 
netball, etc.). Complete the reflection task on the Children’s Uni portal and send passports in 
for stamping. 
 
Science Week 
This week we have been celebrating Science Week with classes engaging in a range of Science 
activities. This year’s theme is Innovation: Powering Future Industries. 
 
Sporting Schools 
This term students will be participating in Lawn Bowls as part of our Sporting Schools 
program. Students will be using the Bowls Club to hone their skills. Thank you to the Bowls 
Club committee for allowing our students to access your facilities, it’s a great opportunity for 
the students. 
 
Book Week 
Next week we will celebrate Book Week with many activities planned around the theme of 
Read, Grow, Inspire. Don’t forget to dress up on Tuesday. Families are invited to attend our 
parade on Tuesday morning from 9:30am. We hope to see you. 
 
Student Free Day 
Our next SFD is scheduled for Week 7, Monday 4th September. 
 
 
Have a great week. 

Beth Sampson 

 
 

 

 
Disclaimer: 
The opinions in this 
newsletter do not necessarily 
reflect those of the 
Department for Education or 
Lock Area School. 

mailto:dl.0230.info@schools.sa.edu.au
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 PCW 

On behalf of our school community we would like to 

thank all the families and our faith communities in Lock 

for donations to our Breakfast Club program. 

We couldn’t do it without you! Thank you  

If you would like to support us, please contact Danielle. 

PCW. 

 

SPORTING SCHOOLS GRANT 
 
For the next 4 weeks on a Thursday classes will be 
heading to the Lock Bowling Club to learn the skills 
needed to play Lawn bowls. 

 
 

A grant from Sporting Schools has meant we could 
purchase a “Rookie Rollers” kit from Bowls Australia. This 
means children as young as Reception can hold the bowls 
successful and learn to roll them on the green. 

 
 

If you have time come down and have a look. 
Each session is 40 minutes. 
10.00am – Year 5 & R/1 
1.00pm – Secondary (lunch time – for interested 
students). 
1.50pm – Year 2/3/4 
 

Many thanks to the Lock Bowling Club for allowing us to 
use their magnificent facilities. 

 

 

 

 

KINDY/REC/1 COLLECTING MULCH  

FOR THEIR  

GARDEN BEDS 
  

   

 
 

 

 

 



 

  

 



  

 



 

R/1 CLASS 
 

      Welcome to Bumblebees class, our name for our R/1 class. We have started the term with getting to know                
      each other, learning through play both in class and with the Little Bees (Kindy), and exploring different        
      aspects of the school values of being a Caring and Responsible class member.  
      We will look at the values of Fairness and Respect in the  
      coming weeks. Playing with the Little Bees (Kindy)  
      students help us to practice our fun learning with our  
      Head, Heart and Hands. 
 

This term in Writing we will be  
looking at what makes a  
sentence and how to develop  
them into interesting stories.  
Daily, we read books and our own stories, 
helping us to gain fluency and sounding out skills.  
Our English unit – Goldilocks and the Three Bears, is a great way to look at how 
authors develop their characters and what these characters do. We have been 
practicing our handwriting each day to improve our letter formation, stay on the 
line and use finger spacing between words.  
 

 
During Maths we continue to identify 
numbers to 100 and how to use 
part:part:whole strategies to explore 
addition to 20, with extension to 50. 
Measuring lengths and heights will be our 
focus in the coming weeks, along with 
exploring 2D shapes in our environment. 
 
 
 

 
Our Science and HASS focus will be embedded in our Schools Plus Project. We have combined with Yr2/3/4 
class to look at both local farming practices and to look at local conservation. We have started with combining 
into learning teams. We have prepared the school veggie garden to grow some healthy foods to share later in 
the year. Looking at edible plants, pulses and local plants will help us understand our local environment better.  
 

 
A busy, fun term ahead of us, 
Sue Heysen 
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 TRADING TABLE 

Friends of the Women’s & Children’s Hospital will hold 
their annual footy trading table on Saturday 19th August 
at the Lock V United Yeelanna match at the Lock oval. 

Donations of cooking, produce, plants, crafts, books and 
bric- a- brac are most welcome. A raffle will be held on 
the day. Please help support our children’s health 
outcomes. Any queries – Amanda Hodge, Kerri Young, 
Sylvy Dolphin 

 

MOBILE BONE DENSITOMETRY SERVICE 

The Royal Adelaide Hospital (RAH) Mobile Bone 

Densitometry Service will be visiting: CUMMINS 

From:18/09/2023 – 22/09/2023 

Contact: RAH, Department of Nuclear Medicine to make 

a booking on: 1300 724 319 / (08) 7074 5400 

A Doctor’s referral is legislatively required for this test. 

 

 
 

 

LOCK CFS AGM 

LOCK CFS AGM 

Monday 28th August – 7.30pm at the station – non 

election year. 

All members are encouraged to attend. 

 

 

  

NETBALL / FOOTBALL PHOTOS 

Hoping to send off ordered and paid photos this 

Friday. Orders and money can be sent to school 

tomorrow. Please message Meryl if you would like 

to order and pay online. 

Order forms are on the back of newsletter. 
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Can all photo orders please be sent to the school marked; “Attn. Meryl” (Mon – Thurs) 

Photo sizes approx. 

 

 


